
20th December 2019 

  

Diary Dates 

 

 

6th January 2020 

School  opens  

29th January 2020 

Young Voices 

30th January 2020 

1.15pm Year 4 Kwik Sticks Festival 

at Biddulph Leisure Centre 

 

Holiday lists and important dates have all 

been updated and are available on our 

website. 

 

 

www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk/calendar  

 

 

“Well I wish it could be Christmas everyday!” 

It is the end of a very busy term and we would like to thank 
you for all your help and support, we couldn't do it without 
you!  

We hope all the grandparents enjoyed attending the sing-a-longs. It 
was a delight to welcome you and watch you have a wonderful time 
with your grandchildren. There was a lovely festive atmosphere and 
the singing raised the roof! 

Finally congratulations to class 6—our attendance winners,  who      
enjoyed a movie morning with treats. Also Air, our house point winners 
who spent a noisy afternoon with Miss Godber with Boomwhackers!   

Can I take this opportunity to wish all of our parents, carers, children 
and staff a very happy Christmas and a peaceful 2020.  

 

 School re-opens to staff and children on  

 MONDAY 6th January 2020 at 8.45am. 

 

Attendance 

Busy Bees    91.7%  Class 5 96.6% 

Caterpillars   88.8%  Class 6 95.8% 

Class 2          93.8%  Class 7 87.9% 

Class 3          94.0%  Class 8 95.0% 

Class 4  87.9%  Class 9 100% 

This weeks winners are Class 9 with 100% 

Our overall class winners are Class 6 and will be rewarded with a Film afternoon. 

FANTASTIC AND  WELL DONE  

Whole School Attendance  93.1%  

School target — 96.5% 

There were 74 pupils this term achieving 100% attendance.   

Are you having a Christmas clear out? 
 

Our Nursery staff are starting an exciting new 
topic in the New Year about Superheroes. 
If you are having a clear out and have any unwanted toys or 
dressing up clothes which could help our children, please donate 
to our Nursery staff when we return after the Christmas break. 
 

Parent Pay 
As we are now approaching the end of 
the year, could we kindly remind you to 
check parentpay and clear any  
outstanding balances for Kidszone, school 
trips and school meals. 
In order to guarantee a place at  
Kidszone all fees will need to be cleared. 
Thank you.  

Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy 

Oxhey First School currently have a vacancy for a lunchtime supervisor. 

If you are interested or know someone who may be, then please call into 

the school office for an application form. The position is term time only 

12pm to 1.15pm each day. They look forward to hearing from you. 

The school office number is 01782 513000. 


